
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
TO:   Gabriel Rojas, Chair 
  Zoning and Platting Commission 
 
FROM: Kevin Shunk, P.E., CFM, Floodplain Administrator 
  Watershed Protection Department 
 
DATE: December 11, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: Postponement request for the briefing on the Future of the Creeks  
 
Thank you for the opportunity for the Watershed Protection Department to provide a briefing to 
the Commission on the future of Austin’s creeks. We have been coordinating with Vice Chair 
Goodman and Commissioner Denkler to ensure that our briefing will effectively address the 
Commission’s needs.  
 
Due to the complexity and breadth of the topics in addition to the significant flood recovery 
efforts that are on-going, WPD is requesting that this item be postponed until the February 2, 
2016, meeting.  
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